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Customer Experience

Date: 18 November 2024
Dear Ms Goss,

Reference: 24445 EIR

Thank you for your request for information received on 07 November 2024. This
request has been handled under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.

Your request

Date range: 2000 — 2024

Adderbury Parish Council understands that OCC holds circa £278m of unspent
Section 106 money. Please could you provide Adderbury Parish Council with the total
amount of unspent Section 106 funds which have been allocated to Adderbury and
state what the funds can be spent on. Thank you.

Our response

We can confirm the Council holds £857,989 allocated to Adderbury. £589,418.75 is
allocated to education, £5,694.55 is allocated to adult learning, £32,254.06 is
allocated to Countryside, £80,768.09 is allocated to libraries, £2,159.79 Is allocated
to the museum resource centre, £111,478.10 is allocated to highways and transport
and £36,215.66 is allocated to wate & recycling centres.

Some of this funding is already allocated to projects that are in the capital
programme, so although it has not yet been spent it is committed. The remaining
funding is held to be used by the relevant service area in accordance with the
wording of the legal agreement.

Internal Review

If you are not satisfied with the Council’s response to your request, you may request
an Internal Review. Requests for an Internal Review must be made in writing setting
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out the reasons why you are dissatisfied. Your request must be submitted within 40
days from the date we issued our initial response. We are not obliged to accept
internal reviews after this date.

If you wish to request a review of this response, please contact us either by email
foi@oxfordshire.gov.uk or in writing to the address detailed above.

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the Internal Review, you
have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner, by post Information
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF;
by phone 0303 123 1113; or via their website www.ico.org.uk

If you have any queries about this information, please contact us, quoting your
reference number above.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Stevenson,

Planning Operations Manager,
Strategic Planning,
Environment & Place
Oxfordshire County Council
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk




